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Center for Health Protection, Drinking Water Services 

Tina Kotek, Governor

August 7, 2025 
 
Greg Springman and Jaegar Howatt 
City of Sweet Home 
3225 Main Street 
Sweet Home, OR 97386 
 
sent by email only 
 
Re: Concurrence with Master Plan (PR#76-2025) 
 City of Sweet Home (PWS ID#00851) 
 
Dear Greg Springman and Jaegar Howa: 
 
Thank you for your submittal to the Oregon Health Authority’s Drinking Water Services 
(DWS) of plan review information for the Water System Master Plan for the City of Sweet 
Home. DWS received a copy of the Water Master Plan. A plan review fee of $4,125 was 
received on June 3rd, 2025.   
 
The Master Plan represents a 20-year planning horizon out to the year 2045. The plan 
includes a system description, future demand estimates and CIP project lists with cost 
estimates. Upon review of the Master Plan, it appears the criteria listed in Oregon 
Administrative Rules (OAR) 333-061-0060(5)(a)(A through J) have been met and we 
concur with these findings.  
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 541-231-9077. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Zach Golik, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Drinking Water Services 
 
CC:  Nick Alviani, DWS Springfield 


